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As a dental hygiene educator, who works side by side with dental assistants I 

recognize the value they bring to patient care and all dental professions.  Lowering 

standards of education will not increase the number of dental assistants in the 

workforce, but threatens to minimize the value their role in the practice.  I oppose this 

bill.  


